
27/06/2021 

MRS Josie Iacobbe 
- 31 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
josiei@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We strongly disapprove this development as already our street is a high traffic area . We 
already have blind spots when we are leaving from our driveways. Parking will be a major 
issue as majority of the residents already use the street parking so what will happen when 
children get dropped off at this daycare ?! What a disaster ! 
There are many children that ride their bikes & walk along the footpaths here & with increased 
traffic due to a daycare this will be very dangerous .

We have been a resident in Bangaroo Street for nearly 50 years & traffic has increased 
immensely compared to 50 years ago so therefore we don’t need added traffic to our street !

Please consider our residents objections 
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